
 

 

HEARTHSIDE WINS GRANT FROM 1772 FOUNDATION 

 

June 2016….The 1772 Foundation has announced the award of a $10,000 grant to Hearthside 

toward the cost of the porch roof repair project.  This award is being matched by a $15,000 

allocation from the Town of Lincoln’s budget, $18,000 from funds raised by the Friends of 

Hearthside, and a $2,000 grant from Altria Corporation to meet the $45,000 cost of the project. 

This grant represents one of several grants that the 1772 Foundation has provided to help with 

Hearthside’s restoration over the years.  Last year, funds were provided to restore the cornices 

and decorative trim on the roof, and previously a major grant was awarded toward the cost of a 

new roof. 

We are extremely grateful for the support by the 1772 Foundation.  Restoration of the porch roof 

is expected to be completed by July 2016. 

 


